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May 14, 2015

Dear                 , 

Congratulations and welcome to the 2015 Health-Careers Exploration Summer Institute (HESI)! The HESI program is a three week educational opportunity that will be held at the Butte College Skyway Center and Enloe Hospital.  You are scheduled to participate from June 15, 2015 to July 2, 2015.  

Your participation in this summer institute is contingent upon the successful completion of the following items:
· Application to Butte College

· Completion of Concurrent Enrollment Form

· Tuberculosis (TB) screening 

· Enloe requires two tests 

· One from your healthcare provider and one must be administered by Enloe
· Collection Required Immunization Records
· O.A.K. Safety Training Modules

· Copy of photo ID – Front and back

· Enloe Hospital’s Signed Paperwork
We will go over all requirements at the mandatory Parent/Guardian & Student Orientation meeting.

As discussed in your interview, there will be a mandatory Parent/Guardian & Student Orientation scheduled on May 19, 2015 from 4:30-6:30 at the Butte College Skyway Center, 2480 Notre Dame Blvd, Chico, CA.  We will be meeting in room SC144. At the orientation you will complete some of the necessary paperwork mentioned above. Further information about next steps in the process will be given to you during the meeting. If you and your parent/guardian are unable to attend please contact me immediately at 530-521-2472 as we will need to reschedule a time for you to complete your prerequisites before your first day of the HESI program.

We believe you will make a very important contribution to fulfilling Enloe Hospital and HWI’s vision of developing the next generation of health care workers. We look forward to having you join us! Please feel free to contact me at 530-521-2472 if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, 

Ellese Mello 

Questions may be directed to: 

Ellese Mello, HWI Pathway Coordinator
(530) 521-2472 or emello@husdschools.org
Trudy Old, HWI DSN Far North
(530) 879-9049 or oldtr@butte.edu

